Friday 20th January 2023

Key Dates
. w/c 23.1.23

Another busy week and already now half way through this term!

Thurs 19th
On Tuesday, we welcomed Mrs Christine Hawkes into school to deliver an assembly for the children, using a Bible v5/6

fcrutba,uteam
story linked to our value of Friendship. This seemed quite timely, as unfortunately this term, we have seen an in-
crease in the number of children breaching our behaviour policy. Please take time to talk to your child about ex-
pected behaviours at school and our ‘Ready, Respectful and Safe rules. Accidents happen and we all make the wfc 30.1.23
wrong choice at times, however deliberately hurting or being unkind to others is not acceptable. As a parent, I can Thurs 2nd Feb
appreciate how frustrating and upsetting it can be if your child has been on the receiving end of this type of be- Year 2 Healthy Friends
haviour but as a school staff we work hard to resolve any incidents quickly and in line with our policies which are ships workshop
applied fairly to all and link to national guidance. Please remember to speak to staff courteously, without raised w/c 6.2.23
tones or swearing. Our behaviour policy and parental code of conduct can be found on our school website Our NSPCC Stay Safe as-
Policies at The Bythams Primary School (bythams-school.co.uk). Hopefully, we see a speedy return to the behav- semblies for Year 1
lows we expect to see at The Bythams and we appreciate your continuing support with this issue. upwards

Unfortunately, our football match had to be cancelled yesterday due to the weather - hopefully, next weeks match
will go ahead as planned. An email will shortly be sent out to the team to confirm details - I look forward to
watching the match!

Over the last week, the children have worked with the School Councillors to discuss a range of different fundrais-
ing ideas for school. They have come up with some fantastic ideas and well look to try some of them out over the
coming terms - starting with another Break the Rules day before the end of term! FOBS will soon be holding their
AGM (via Zoom) and you will receive details of this next week. Please do attend the meeting if you are able to.

Hawve a lovely weekend, Mrs Martin/

Half term Mon 13th
to Fri 17th Feb
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This weeks award winners are:
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Please remember to

send children to schoot

with a named water

bottle, hat, gloves and
cout!

PE for Term 3.

Hedgehoys: Tuesdays and Fridays
(Fridays at Witham Hall)

Squirrels: Mondays
Foxes: Tuesdays
Badgers: Mondays

€

200000000000
with 99.09% attendance
this week!
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95.79%

Spring Term: 97.01%
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http://www.bythams-school.co.uk/about/policies.html
http://www.bythams-school.co.uk/about/policies.html

Squirrels Class

In maths this week, year 1 have started to investigate weight

and mass. We have enjoyed practical lessons, weighing ob-
jects and deciding which is heavier and lighter.

In science, we are looking at everyday materials this term.
Last week, we build the perfect house for the 3 pigs using
brick and decided paper houses were the worst. Today, we

had to make the most protective, comfortable coat for Humpty
Dumpty. The winner was a rubber cout.

FEoxes Class

This week Foxes class have used a model text to uplevel and improve
their biography of Boudicca, Queen of the Iceni tribe. We also enjoyed
reading about her life in our class novel ‘Down with the Romans. In
history, we twrned the classroom into a museum featuring historical
photographs of a variety of interesting Roman artefacts. Children
worked in pairs to compose 5 questions to explore through our learning
to find out more about what objects were used for and how Roman
In maths, we are drawing towards the end of our block of learning on
Beex ey




